Emily Lutz

From: Jennifer Lawrie

Sent: Monday, 12 August 2024 10:33 am
To: Emily Lutz

Subject: FW: Fox population at Connaught park

Jennifer Lawrie, CMO
Manager of Legislative Services/Clerk
519-396-3468 x 7111

Municipal Administration Centre
1475 Concession 5, RR #5
Kincardine, Ontario N2Z 2X6
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From: Jillene Bellchamber-Glazier <jbellchamber-glazier@kincardine.ca>

Sent: Sunday, August 11, 2024 2:17 PM

To: Jennifer Lawrie <jlawrie@kincardine.ca>; Jayne Jagelewski <jjagelewski@kincardine.ca>
Subject: FW: Fox population at Connaught park

FYI

From: doug mccallum <dougjohnmecallum@gmail.corn>

Sent: Sunday, August 11, 2024 11:37 AM

To: Mike Hinchberger <mhinchberger@kincardine,ca>; Bill Stewart <bstewart@kincardine.ca>; Amanda Steinhoff
<amandasteinhoff wger@kincardine,ca>; Rory Cavanagh

<rcavanagh@kin
Blackwell <bblackwell@kincardine.ca>; Kenneth Craig <kcraig@kincardine.ca>; Jillene Bellchamber-Glazier
<jbellchamber-glazier@kincardine,ca>
Subject: Fox population at Connaught park

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening
attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

ljust read the agenda for the upcoming Aug 14 council meeting. William Coleman has raised an issue
with foxes at connaught park. | have seen these foxes many times in person and on Facebook and they
are minding their own business just trying to feed themselves. It's hard for them to live anymore with 15
acres of forest cut down in the north. The small treed hill at connaught park is their last Refuge. Rabies is
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now very uncommon in Ontario and the fear that Colemans letter is trying to create is unfounded. As long
as no one is feeding the foxes they will ignore humans. |1 continue to be saddened by the loss of wildlife
where | have lived for 34 years. The foxes that still survive eat rodents and are harmless. Please let them
exist in our community.

Regards

Doug McCallum



